
 

     NOTICE OF ELECTIONS 

April 15th, 2024 

PCC Members, 

The 2024 PCC nominations and subsequent elections will take place via electronic means. Nominations 
for the below noted positions on the PCC Board of Directors and Executive are up for election this year. 
Please note that you must be a Tier 1 member in good standing to occupy a Board seat. Nominations 
will open on Monday May 13th at 8:00 a.m. EST and close Wednesday May 15th at noon EST. 

PCC Board seats 

• Ontario 
• Quebec 
• British Columbia 
• Nova Scotia 
• Atlantic regional seat 
• Yukon 

PCC Executive 

• President 

Upon the close of nominations, you will receive an email stating the names of all the individuals 
nominated. In the event only one individual is nominated for a Board seat, they will be acclaimed. If 
more than one individual is nominated, an election will be required, and we will send a subsequent 
email with instructions on how to cast your vote. 

To nominate a Tier 1 member for a Board seat, please email evoting@paramedicchiefs.ca and indicate 
the name, full contact information, and seat they are being nominated for. Nominations will not be 
accepted prior to May 13th, 2024. 

Once the PCC Board of Directors has been confirmed, the same process will apply for the Executive role 
of President. 

If you have any questions please contact Kelly Nash, Executive Director at 
kellynash@paramedicchiefs.com  or (403) 463-1210. 
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